June 04, 2018

CIMCO Refrigeration
651 Wilton Grove Road
London, ON

N6N 1N7

Attn: Gino Battel,

Re: Ammonia/CO2 Upgrade Project

Dear Gino,

On behalf of all the employees of Praxair Sarnia, please accept my sincere appreciation for the
excellent job you and your staff have performed over the past several months designing and
commissioning our Ammonia/C0O2 Upgrade Project. it was an immense undertaking, but went
flawless, and most importantly everyone conducted themselves in a safe manner.

Thanks to your leadership and dedication combined with your staff's teamwork and energy, we
are now enjoying the increased reliability and operational uptime as a result of your work. The
new Ammonia/C02 level controls, OillWater temperature controls, Evaporator Condenser piping
and (3) Heat Exchangers were delivered and installed ahead of schedule. You and your
employees should take great pride in this accomplishment.

During the next few days | hope to personally thank each member of your team. In the meantime,
please pass along my gratitude to Kevin, Mario, Stephan and Warner.

I would highly recommend CIMCO Refrigeration to others and look forward to working with you

on the next project.

Best regards,

L.

David Ryan

Plant Manager

1832 South Vidal, Sarnia, Ontario, N7T 7H5
PHONE: 519-332-0253 FAX: 519-332-4998



